
Westhope Village Hall Report 

 

I’d like to start this report off by first of all by saying a massive thank you to the committee of 

Westhope Village hall. Without their hard work and dedication we would not of achieved as much as 

we have in the last year.  

 

Westhope village hall has a good year and even though covid was still impacting activities during 

2021/2022, we are now in a good position with regular activities taking place once again and a 

diverse range of people taking part in the activities.  

 

The committee successfully purchased the free hold of the Hall and are now in a much better 

position to be able to apply for grants to enable the community asset that is Westhope Village hall 

continue into the future. The committee’s thanks once again goes to the parish council for their 

donation towards this.  

 

The hall has also been working in collaboration with Flounders Folly, a venture aimed to help both 

historic buildings by  making the most of the footfall in Westhope on the Folly open days. 

 

The committee’s focus this coming  year is the replacement of the roof. We have already had one 

amazing fundraiser that blew everyone away.  

 

Lastly the committee would like to thank the supporters of the hall, those of you that attend regular 

events, those of you who donate their time to the hall, those of you who help with the running of 

events, people who give up their time and pick up a paint brush or cut the trees. Everything is so 

very much appreciated and never goes unnoticed.  

 

Amie Watson  

Chair – Westhope Village Hall  


